Katten

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT

Race to the Closing!

Presented by Women in Housing and Finance, Inc.
November 10, 2022

Louise Carroll, partner and co-chair of the Affordable Housing and Community Development practice,
will moderate the "Race to the Closing!" panel discussion at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 10.
Panelists will discuss the continued budgetary challenges of affordable housing development rising
from the long-lasting effect of the COVID-19 pandemic, including supply disruptions, increased
material costs, reductions in equity pricing, and escalations in interest rates. The panel will examine
strategies to mitigate cost overages, resources available to close the gap, and innovations to address
the challenging market dynamics.

Learn more about the "Race to the Closing!" panel discussion.
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